ALBUQUERQUE

Mr. F.E. Johnston

POUGHKEEPSIE

STRETCH Simulator Report

September 29, 1958

I am enclosing a copy of my latest simulation report. It should be kept confidential in the same way as the others.

This report indicates that the half-microsecond memory may not be worth as much as we have been assuming. This will, no doubt, be a topic for discussion at the next meeting of the Mathematical Planning Group.

The data flow model is working nicely now. We still do not have any final figures to quote on speeds, but they are looking promising.

Best Wishes.

HGK:jcv Enclosure Harwood G. Kolsky
Product Planning Representative
Project 7000